

MARKS	COMMENT

PART 1: LISTENING AND PRONUNCIATION (10.0 points)**Exercise 1: Listen and choose the word that mention in the recordings (2.0 points)**

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|----------|-----------|
| 1. A. sand | B. sad | C. shed | D. seed |
| 2. A. letter | B. ladder | C. later | D. led |
| 3. A. fat | B. fast | C. farm | D. far |
| 4. A. dad | B. dead | C. daddy | D. deafly |
| 5. A. like | B. light | C. lie | D. line |

Exercise 2: Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others (2.0 points)

- | | | | |
|---------------|--------------|--------------|---------------|
| 1. A. gases | B. clothes | C. plays | D. reads |
| 2. A. visits | B. days | C. needs | D. feeds |
| 3. A. washes | B. watches | C. heritages | D. friends |
| 4. A. fences | B. clothes | C. foxes | D. approaches |
| 5. A. gets | B. fetches | C. hatches | D. waxes |
| 6. A. watched | B. visited | C. legged | D. dated |
| 7. A. played | B. neglected | C. placed | D. loved |
| 8. A. cut | B. nut | C. shut | D. put |
| 9. A. feet | B. feed | C. met | D. teeth |
| 10. A. fry | B. try | C. entry | D. imply |

**Exercise 3: Listen and fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS OR A NUMBER (2.0 points)**

Yesterday, I (1) _____ with my mom. She bought me a (2) _____. The (3) _____ is really cute. She wears a (4) _____ with a (5) _____ bow on the neck. Her hair is (6) _____. She wears a yellow (7) _____ on her head, too. In my free time, I often play with her. Sometimes we play (8) _____. I often make her play with my (9) _____. I love her so much. I want to say thanks to my mother for having bought me such a (10) _____ and beautiful doll!

**Exercise 4: Listen and complete the table with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS OR A NUMBER. (2.0 points)**

CUSTOMER INFORMATION	
Full name:	(1) _____
Age:	(2) _____
Hobbies:	(3) _____
Phone number:	(4) _____
Address:	(5) _____ Oak Street



Exercise 5: Listen and write the words you hear (2.0 points)

- | | |
|----------|-----------|
| 1. _____ | 6. _____ |
| 2. _____ | 7. _____ |
| 3. _____ | 8. _____ |
| 4. _____ | 9. _____ |
| 5. _____ | 10. _____ |

PART 2: VOCABULARY, READING AND WRITING (10.0 POINTS)

Exercise 1: Match the word with its Vietnamese definition (1.0 points)

a. Omelette	1. Quán cà phê
b. Chocolate	2. Quả cam
c. French fries	3. Khoai tây chiên
d. Cafeteria	4. quầy đồ ăn
e. Food stall	5. Sô-cô-la
f. Supermarket	6. Siêu thị
g. Market	7. Bánh bích quy (Anh Mỹ)
h. Pickled radish	8. Chợ

i. Cookies	9. Củ cải muối chua
j. Crackers	10. Bánh bích quy (Anh Anh)
k. Biscuits	11. Gà rán
l. Fried chicken	12. Nước chanh
m. Lemonade	13. Trứng ốp
n. Milk tea	14. Bánh quy
o. Orange	15. Trà sữa

Exercise 2: Write sentences related to those pictures below (2.0 points)

1.



Ceiling lamp/ Dining table

2.



Cat/ box

3.



Bear/tree

4.



Boy/Table

Look! The bear is climbing a tall tree. He may find something to eat. Wow! He catches an apple on the tree, that's fantastic! Tourists here are giving him fruits, snacks and sandwiches. He always catches it well. The bear is really friendly and not afraid of people. Sometimes, when tourists come back, he waves his hands to say hello to them. It is great fun to play with him. This bear is about 3 years old. His fur is brown. He's always looked after by the zoo-keepers. One of his favorite treats is honey. The zoo-keepers have to bring honey for him once per two weeks. He's adorable, he also likes taking shower and always gives hugs to the zoo-keepers. Sometimes, he does crazy things, too, he plays the swings and fall off. Not only does he like honey, the bear also likes apples and papayas, too.

Exercise 4: Read the passage again and answer the questions (3.0 points)

1. What is the bear doing?

2. What are tourists giving him?

3. How old is the bear?

4. What color is his fur?

5. What is his favorite treat?

6. What does the bear always give the zoo-keepers?

7. Except honey, what does the bear like to eat?

8. How often do the zoo-keepers bring honey to the bear?

Exercise 5: Write a short paragraph (50 words) to introduce about your family. Your paragraph should include: (3.0 points)

- Number of people in your family
- Family members' jobs
- Person you love most

GOOD LUCK!

©Copyright by Bear & Deer English – Do not copy or reup